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December 2, 2019 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Joshua Baker, Director 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
Post Office Box 8206 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202 
Singled@scdhhs.gov 
lynchjen@scdhhs.gov 
 
 
RE: Inmates and Medicaid 
 
 
Dear Director Baker: 
 
Thank you for your October 29, 2019 letter regarding the House Legislative Oversight Committee’s Department 
of Corrections ad hoc subcommittee’s initial questions about inmates and Medicaid.  As a follow-up to your 
responses, please explain pros and cons to a person applying for, and enrolling in, Medicaid, including why an 
individual may not want to consent to submitting an application for enrollment in Medicaid.  This information 
would be helpful to the Subcommittee’s analysis of potential recommendations related to SCDC operations and 
statutes. 
 
Please respond to the question above by Wednesday, December 18, 2019.   
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Additionally, the ad hoc subcommittee welcomes any other input or feedback your office would like to provide.  
Thank you and your team for your service to the people of South Carolina. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward R. Tallon Sr. 
Subcommittee Chair 

 
cc: The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton   

Department of Corrections Ad Hoc Subcommittee 
Healthcare and Regulatory Subcommittee 


